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Greetings CHS Community,

We have two more Fridays (and Laker Views) before we welcome our students back to CHS for the 
2020-2021 school year!

I want to give you a preview of the information you will be receiving from CHS in the upcoming Laker 
Views in preparation for the first day of school on September 8th.

In this week’s Laker View you will find information about student schedules.

Next week we will be sharing two important documents with you. The first is The CHS Guide to 
Operations and Procedures, which details some of the building and procedural changes this year (e.g. 
morning screenings, bathrooms, etc). The second is the CHS Guide to Teaching and Learning, which 
details specifics related to instruction, assessment, and schedules for both remote and in-person days 
(heads up CHS, there are required class meetings on Wednesday when we are in the  hybrid model!). We 
are putting the finishing touches on these documents and you will see them next week.

In the last Laker View before school starts we will share specifics about SmartStart and the first few days 
of classes. Mr. DeMagistris and Ms. LeClair (the CHS Assistant Principals) will join me to talk through what 
to expect when you come back to CHS!

Student Schedules

You are now able to view a students schedule on PowerSchool! Please see THIS letter from the guidance 
department for information on how to access your schedule, the add/drop process, and information 
about AP testing.

Full Virtual (remote) Option and VTVLC:

For those Lakers who have chosen the virtual option, courses will be taken through Vermont Virtual 
Learning Consortium (VTVLC). Next week CHS guidance counselors will be reaching out to students and 
families who have selected the virtual option to begin selecting appropriate VTVLC  courses and 
registering students for those courses.

That’s all for now! Have a great weekend.

Ms. Baron

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bvBTNyHN946Cvs0ecXt1LzuPPI21oVOd-sqh7WG_3sg/edit
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Athletic and Co-Curricular Updates:

ATHLETIC REGISTRATION IS OPEN! 
To register, please go to our website Activities>Athletics Home or click here. 

Please note: we are now using Rank One Sport for our online registration, so you will need to 
create an account with them.

Please contact me at mark.ellingson@colchestersd.org if you have any questions or concerns.
Go Lakers!
Mr. Ellingson
CHS Athletics and Activities Director

https://www.csdvt.org/chs/athletics/athletics.php

